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Hi Kelly:

We are pleased to submit the attached letter to ARCOM in support of our neighbors at 143 Reef Road.

Thanks,

Josh Harlan
1.50 Reef Road
(917) 608-s82s
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HARLAN CAPITAL PARTNERS

May 25,2022

Architectural Commission (ARCOM)

Town of Palm Beach

360 South County Road, PO Box2029
Palm Beach, FL 33480

RE: 143 ReefRoad

Dear ARCOM Committee Members,

I reside with my wife and two daughters at 160 Reef Road. We are neighbors of and friends with the 143 Reef Road

applicants. We are in support of their new home and believe the design to be complimentary to the neighborhood
aesthetic. We also find merit in their hardship with respect to a variance request and ask that you recommend Town
Council to approve the variance request The applicants, like us, love being in the North End, and they have long ties to
the area. They have spent a great deal of time and effort with their architect in designing their dream home so they can

raise their family in the North End. In our opinion, their home is an excellent example of a homeowner wanting
to implement responsible building practices and we ask that you approve their project.

Regards,

f.ffry*
Josh Harlan
160 ReefRoad
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